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PARTICULAR AREAS FOR OFFICERS TO REVIEW

Councillors have indicated that the following major issues should be given further
consideration:

§ The total environmental monitoring programme, placing a greater emphasis on ground
water monitoring rather than air quality monitoring.

§ The timing and measures included in the programme for implementing Floodplain
Management plans.

§ Opportunities for generating income eg the Parks and Forests.

In addition Councillors have indicated that the following specific items should be looked at:

§ Flood recovery fund
§ Implementation of the Wairarapa wetlands regional park
§ Sustainable farming as part of Parks programme
§ Marine and estuarine education issues
§ The principle of green energy
§ Biodiversity proposal for the Wainuiomata dam
§ Super KNE within the Wainuiomata catchment
§ Continued funding of Rimutaka toilets


